
Contact Us 
First Baptist Church 
Early Childhood Ministry 
606 N. Walnut Street,  
Lumberton, NC 28358 
ECM: (910) 738-6608 
Church Office: (910) 739-4336 
Fax: (910) 739-7858 
www.fbclumbertonnc.org /FirstBaptistECM 

Administration Contacts 

 

Michelle Prevatte, Interim Director 
     michelleprevatte@fbclumbertonnc.org 
 

Susan Murphy, Assistant 
     susanmurphy@fbclumbertonnc.org 

Mark Your Calendars 

 

We will be closed on these dates: 

· Easter — April 13, 2020 

· Memorial Day — May 25, 2020 
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March 2020 

Happy Birthday! 
Paula Lewis 

Summer 
Registration 

Begins 

Picture Day: 
2s & 3s 

PreK Pirate’s 
Voyage 

Ticket $ due 

Partnership for 
Children’s 

Night at the 
Circus 

Fundraiser 

SeA  
No School 

SeA Early 
Release 11:00 

PSRC 
No School 

Picture Day: 
4s & PreK 

Happy Birthday! 
Helen Lawson 

Happy Birthday! 
Tara Chavis 

11:00 

The PreK class will go 
on a field trip to Pirate’s 
Voyage in Myrtle 
Beach on Friday, May 
8. Tickets have been 

reserved based on parent interest. Tickets are $31.00 
for parents/chaperones and no cost for PreK 
students. Payment is due by March 27. For more 
information about the trip, see Ms. Ivey or Ms. Bullard. 

Registration is still OPEN for the 2020-2021 
School Year  
Registration Fees are $75.00 for each child for the 
2020-2021 school year. Registration packets may be 
picked up in the ECM or Church Office, and are 
available online. Spaces are filling up—register today! 
 
Summer Registration opens April 1st 
If your child needs care for the summer, but does not 
need to attend during the regular school year, contact 
us about available spaces. Registration for summer-
only care is $50.00. 


